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Subject: notice of product discontinuance for HP OpenCall Service Controller (OCSC) 

 

 

Dear HP Customer, 

 

Thank you for your confidence in Hewlett-Packard as your platform supplier. 

 

HP is now announcing the discontinuance of the HP OpenCall Service Controller (OCSC) 

product, which embeds the following components 

 Service Execution Platform (SEP) version 6.x 

 Service Creation Environment (SCE) version 6.x 

 Service Management Platform (SMP) version 5.x 

 License Server (LS) version 1.x 

 

The end of sales date of OCSC product for new deployments is March 31st, 2015 (last 

order date).  

Support after the end of sales date is ensured as per the terms and conditions as 

described in your support contract. 

 

OCSC software Licenses to use (LTU) for capacity extension (TPS …) of existing 

deployed platforms may remain available until the end of support date. 

 

The replacement product is HP OpenCall Convergent Communication platform (OCCP), 

on which more information can be found at  

http://www8.hp.com/us/en/industries/index.html 

 

Should you have questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martine CAISSO 

Product Manager in Communications & Media Solutions, HP Enterprise Services. 
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